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Your submission for this review:

In regards to Central Coast Council ripse in water rates. I believe there has to be a rise at some point, but if they rise it too
quickly you will leave residents struggling and more reliant in government for financial support. Also my question has to be
asked, if there is a rise in rates will there be a rise in services provided? In the Northern end of Coast, the older suburbs have
been completely forgotten and look absurdly shabby. We are some of the fastest growing suburbs but still no kerb and guttering
for us. No fancy footpaths, no boardwalks.





